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Summary 

This bill creates a Lights On grant program for vouchers that are provided to vehicle operators 
to replace or repair malfunctioning motor vehicle lights, including to set a $250 voucher 
maximum, establish program eligibility for political subdivisions and local law enforcement 
agencies, specify an application process, identify prioritization for grants, and require an annual 
report. It appropriates $1.2 million from the Highway User Tax Distribution Fund to the 
Department of Public Safety in fiscal year 2025 for the program and sets an annual base of $1.2 
million in the tails (fiscal years 2026 and 2027). 
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